
Diabetic Foot Care Follow-Up Reminder 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder for your upcoming diabetic foot care follow-up appointment. 

Appointment Details: 

• Date: [Appointment Date] 

• Time: [Appointment Time] 

• Location: [Clinic/Hospital Name] 

It is important to regularly monitor your foot health to prevent complications associated with 

diabetes. Please remember to: 

• Examine your feet daily for any cuts, blisters, or abnormalities. 

• Wear comfortable and properly fitting shoes. 

• Maintain your blood sugar levels as advised by your healthcare provider. 

If you have any questions or need to reschedule your appointment, feel free to contact us at 

[Clinic Phone Number] or [Clinic Email Address]. 

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic/Hospital Name] 

[Clinic Contact Information] 


